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Good afternoon Safe Routes to School Partners, Practitioners and Friends,
 
You’re invited to join us to learn about infrastructure funding at our
upcoming Safe Routes to School workshop, Applying for Safe Routes to School

Infrastructure Projects on February 5th. This is a great opportunity to learn
how to leverage Safe Routes to School data for a winning proposal and make
these projects a reality! This workshop provides an overview of upcoming
opportunities and best practices for school administrators, school districts,
SRTS coordinators, municipalities and anyone interested in learning how SRTS
projects are funded.
 

Please RSVP by Tuesday, February 4th!
https://securing-funding-for-infrastructure-projects.eventbrite.com

 
This workshop takes place at:
San Mateo Pride Center
1021 S. El Camino Real San Mateo 94402.
Refreshments will be provided. Please share this opportunity with your
partners, parent groups, co-workers, etc.!

Warmly,
Vanessa Castro
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Vanessa Castro
Project Specialist, Safe Routes to School for Health and Wellness
650.802.5430
vcastro@smcoe.org
 
101 Twin Dolphin Drive
Redwood City, CA 94065
www.smcoe.org
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